
TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME-- 17  TH    AUGUST TO 23  RD     AUGUST, 2025.   

 Tomorrow  /  today,  we  will  have  the  blessing  of  the  new  cemetery.  Archbishop  John 
Rodrigues will  preside over the blessing. He will  also celebrate the  9:15 am Mass in the 
church, after which we will felicitate him on assuming office as the Archbishop of Bombay 
and extend our best wishes. After the Mass, he will proceed to bless the cemetery at 11am.

  Tomorrow/ Today will be celebrated as Prison Ministry Sunday in the Archdiocese of Bombay. 
Those who wish to join as volunteers for Prison Ministry or want to support  in any form, 
kindly  refer  to  the  Prison  Ministry  poster  put  up  on  the  notice  board. Envelopes  will  be 
distributed after  the  Mass  for  those  who  wish  to  contribute  to  the  works  of  the  prison 
Ministry.  Cheques  may be  drawn in  favour  of  Centre  for  Peace  Trust.  You may drop your 
donations in the box placed at the sanctuary.

 Tomorrow / Today, there will be no Marathi Mass. Instead, it has been postponed to Sunday, 
31st August.

 Next Sunday, 24th August, will be celebrated as Justice Sunday.
 The Memorial of the Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary is on Friday, 22nd August.
 Missionary  Familiies  of  Christ  are  conducting  Live  Life  -  Renewed programme tomorrow/ 

today at 4pm. Walk in registrations are welcome.
 Sisters Adorers celebrate the Solemnity of St. Maria Micaela, their foundress on Monday 25th 

August 2025. In preparation of this feast they are organizing 40 hours of Adoration in their 
Convent Chapel. It will begin on Saturday, 23rd August from 2.30pm and end on Monday, 25th 

August at 6.30am with the Eucharist at 7 am. All are cordially invited for the adoration and 
Holy  Eucharist.  Adoration  Slots  have  been  intimated  in  all  communities  &  associations 
whatsapp groups.

 1st Death Anniversary mass for the soul of Flory D’Souza is on Friday 22nd  August at 7pm.
 1st Death Anniversary mass for the soul of Alice D’Souza is on Sunday, 24th  August, at 5.30pm.

 


